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Without the convenience of mail in voting I fear that many voters would be unable to 

vote due to inconvenience, lack of transport, health issues, etc. Please DO NOT 

force in-person voting on Oregonians. Forcing people to have certain id to vote has 

always been a tactic of voter suppression. It would be shameful for our state to back 

step away from mail in ballots when they have a low percentage of voter fraud.  


